Charlotte
Street. .
Association

39 Tottenham Street
London WI1T 4RX
email:

Regeneration & Planning,

Development Management,

London Borough of Camden,

Camden Town Hall,

Judd Street,

London WC1H 8ND.

For the attention of Jagdish Akhaja, Case Officer.

By email to planning@camden.gov.uk

19 April 2016

Dear Jagdish Akhaja,

Reference 2016/1324/P: 31 Windmill Street, W1T 2JN

Alteration to shop front

Although we do not wish to comment on the design of the new shopfront, we do wish to object to
the new fresh air intake, which is shown on drawing Elevation A-A at low level (left-hand side) on
the Whitfield Street facade, because the existing outlet in this similar location is very noisy, and
thus a noise nuisance to the residential opposite.

There are flats opposite this Whitfield Street facade at no. 32 Windmill Street (on the corner of
Whitfield Street); and at no. 3-5 Whitfield Street; and there are 14 (recently built) flats at no. 7-15
Whitfield Street.

In the circumstances, we would ask that the applicant is asked to provide an acoustic report.
Yours sincerely,

Clive Henderson,

Committee Member,
On behalf of Charlotte Street Association.

Copy: CSA Committee.



